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MEET SOME OF THE 

STAFF THAT SUPPORT 

OUR SCHOOL 

 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Dear Parents, 

                      A super week for everyone here. The week started by 

saying goodbye and good luck to Mrs Williams as she sets off to start 

her new role.  We wish her much happiness for the future, I am sure she will 

keep in touch, I know she has very fond memories of Church Aston.  

      The children have been working hard this week and are keen to earn a range of 

certificates to celebrate what they have been learning. They are very proud of our 

new gold trophies given to the Star of Class 1 and the Star of Class 2. See if you can 

spot who are this weeks stars. 

                        

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 
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Beth Davies is a 

Family Support 

Worker based at 

the BBS. She 

provides support 

for families and  

individual children with social and 

emotional needs.. 

Those celebrating success this week 

were;  

Trina Elliot is our Education 

Welfare Officer  

also based at the 

BBS. She liaises 

with our school 

office about our 

children’s 

attendance.. 



 
 CLASS 1 

Class 1 have begun  looking at non fiction 

books. They have been busy making a 

dictionary involving all their names  and words 

that start with the same letter. My entry is Mrs 

Griffiths is gathering goats at the gate. Thank 

you Mrs Bryon!  

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

REMINDERS 

We are looking to enhance our indoor / outdoor learning area in Class 1 and are in need of 

items such as; small wicker baskets, bowls, crates, broom handles, 

camouflage nets, wooden logs and large electrical cable reels. If you have 

any of these items and able to spare them, we could make great use of 

these items with our children. Thank you! 

 

RECEPTION 

PLEA 

Class 2 have enjoyed writing diaries in the first 

person this week. They have been able to 

empathise with the characters Vlad and Boxton 

and how they were feeling as the fire spread 

across London. In maths we have been thinking 

of the value of a number and different ways to 

make a two digit number.  

Lost Property 

We have been advised that some items of school uniform have been lost 

over the last couple of weeks, please could you check school bags and PE 

kits.  If you do find anything that isn’t your child's we would be very grateful 

if you would pass it to your class teacher.  Thank you. 



 
 

HOME / SCHOOL LEARNING PROGRAMMES 

 

 Thursday 27th September—Friends of School Meeting, 

7.30pm at the New Inn, Newport. All parents, grandparents 

and carers welcome.  

 Monday 1st  October –Mayor Visit to Church Aston 

 Wednesday 3rd October—No Pens Day 

 Thursday 4th October—National Poetry Day 

 Tuesday 9th October –Stop Bullying Day Assembly 

 Wednesday 10th October—Whole School Trip to Ancient High House 

 Friday 26th October—PD Day (School Closed to Pupils) 

 Monday 29th—Friday 2nd November—Half Term  

Change of dates 

Please note that some of the dates  below have changed, we 

have highlighted the changes in red text. 

ANCIENT HIGH HOUSE 

The date for this trip was changed to Wednesday 10th October. Everyone should have 

the forms already and we would just request that these are all returned to school for 

Monday 24th September 2018.  

All children have been issued with their  home learning passwords. These will be found 

in the front of their Reading Diaries. Your child may need assistance to log on to some 

of the learning programmes at home. You are able to also use an iPad to access the 

programmes. If you have any problems logging in with your passwords then please 

notify the school office immediately and we can check these for you. 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Please see attached the letter inviting your child to nominate themselves to be part of 

the school council.  Speeches will need to be written and in school for assemblies next 

week.  



 
 

GOODBYE MRS WILLIAMS 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

Just a reminder of the following deadlines: 

· Applying for primary school places to start in September 2019 (starting school for the 
first time) - closing date 15 January 2019 

· Applying for infant to junior school places to start in September 2019 (current Year 2 
pupils) - closing date 15 January 2019 

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date is 31st October 2018 
for all applications.  

 

 

WET WEATHER  

Please could you ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school everyday for the 
wet weather that we usually expect in the Autumn months of the year. 

We always try to take children outside, even if there is a little rain to allow them to get 
fresh air with the chance to run and play. Your child will need to have suitable clothing to 
enable them to do this. 

HAVE AN 

AMAZING 

AUTUMN TERM 

We said goodbye and good luck to Mrs Williams in a 

special assembly on Monday 17th September. 

Children had made her a beautiful felt picture and 

some lovely cards.  

They presented her with these and Mrs Williams 

shared some of the changes she has seen over the 

18 years she has spent at Church Aston Infant 

School. 

We all would like to wish Mrs Williams the very best in 

her new job role. 

ROAD CLOSURE 

We have been informed about a road closure that is very 
close to school and may affect your journeys to and from 
school.  A temporary road closure will be in place along 
Wellington Road to Greenvale, Church Aston from  
Monday 1st October 2018 and will last for a duration of 5 
days with an end date of Friday 5th October 2018, howev-
er this end date may change.  The planned diversion is 
shown on this map. 


